
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
Engineering/Architectural/Surveying Firm 

 
The City of Teague is receiving funds from the American Rescue Plan (ARP Act) program from 

the U.S. Department of Treasury. Accordingly, the City is seeking to contract with a qualified 

Engineering/Architectural/Surveying Firm (individual/firm) to prepare all preliminary and final 

design plans and specifications, and to conduct all necessary interim and final inspections. These 

services are being solicited to assist the City in its preparation and project implementation of 

American Rescue Plan Act contract(s), to support eligible activities in the City of Teague. 

Please submit 2 hard copies and a thumb drive of your proposal in .pdf format to City of Teague,  

Attention: Director of Public Works 

 105 South 4th Avenue 

 Teague, Texas 75860 

 

SOQs must be received by the City no later than 11 a.m. on February 8, 2022 to be considered.  

The City reserves the right to negotiate with any and all proposers, as per the Texas Professional 

Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract Management Standards. Minority 

Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises, Women Business Enterprises, and labor 

surplus area firms are encouraged to submit proposals. The City of Teague is an Affirmative 

Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

 
 


